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Summer hours begin June 1 
 

Summer Worship 
Sunday Worship Service: 10:00 AM 

 
Healing Service: second Sunday of the 
month following the worship service 

 “Our hearts, our minds and our doors 
are always open” 

Gift Card Orders 

(Scrip Program) 
Gift card (scrip) orders will be processed 
on July 6 and 20. Please use the order 
forms located in the church vestibule. 
Give completed forms and payment to 
Linda Yocum or Jane Pogue. 

July Schedules 
GREETERS 
6th Ruth Knopf 
13th  Larry and Becky Mallik 
20th David and Nancy Bash 
27th  Jan Keefer 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS 
Please use the envelopes in the vestibule when paying for 
your flowers ($20 for the two vase arrangements and $15 
for the table arrangement). 

6th Ed Kerr 
13th Lloyd and Marjorie Myers 
20th Cindy and John Graw 
27th  Felmlee and Breakey Families 
 
NURSERY 
Contact Danielle at 412-965-9936 if you cannot make it on 
your scheduled Sunday. 

6th No nursery 
13th  Danielle Mallik and a volunteer 
20th Lori Dorko and Linda Yocum 
27th  Ruth Knopf and Donna Race 
 

“One nation under God…” 

Happy Independence Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,  

My name is Justin Judy and I am very excited to meet each of you. Allow me to share 
a bit about myself and my family. My wife Stephanie and I have been married for 
11 years. We have two boys—Elijah is 9 and Jonathan is 7. We also have a “God”  
daughter, Summer Hullihen, who is 21. We have 2 dogs (Bindy and Buddy), 2 cats 
(Asta and Jesse), a tortoise (Tort), and a corn snake (Jake Christopher Randall). 

I have served a church one way or another for 12 years. I graduated from California University of PA and seminary 
from Pittsburgh Theological Seminary. The call that the Lord has placed upon my life can be summed by saying, 
“Where there is Jesus there is always Hope.” I love the Bible and am excited to share the word of the Lord with you. 
Jumonville has played an important part in my life since 1999. I dean an Ultimate Games camp there each year. 

There is much I would like to accomplish during my time with you. First thing is I want to get to know you and 
hear all the stories you are willing to tell. It’s within your stories that I will be able to see a glimpse of the 
movement of God in your past. I am eager to hear of your hopes and dreams, your struggles and strengths, your 
triumphs and letdowns. Then I want to learn as much about Trafford as I possibly can. I am looking forward to 
being a part of that community. I grew up only 12 miles from Trafford in Port Vue. In some ways I feel as though 
I am coming home. 

I also have some personal goals I would like to work toward. Philippians 4:8 tells us to fill our lives with good. I 
hope to draw closer with the Lord each day. I also want to be a better steward of my health with regular workouts. 
And finally a three-part goal that is more of a journey than anything else, I always strive to be a better husband, 
father and pastor. I give you permission to hold me accountable to each of these. 

The Lord has blessed me with an amazing family. Stephanie has her hands full with taking care of 3 boys, 2 dogs, 
2 cats and our reptiles. She hopes to continue her work as a babysitter of toddlers. Stephanie is an active reader 
and is the leader of a book club. It is her hope to start a crafting group at the church. 

Elijah and Jonathan are your typical brothers. If they aren’t getting along they are fighting. Elijah loves the arts, 
especially music. He is currently taking piano lessons. Jonathan enjoys baseball. Both of the boys are involved in 
Boy Scouts and like to fish and camp. We play video games together when we have the chance. But when the TV 
has been on for too long I love to play the Pokémon trading card game with them. 

Summer came into our lives when she was 10 and lived with us until 13. Several years later she came back into 
our home at the age of 20. She is currently living in New Jersey. 

Please introduce yourself to me. I look forward to meeting you and serving Jesus with you in Trafford. If you 
need to get a hold of me please call me anytime on my cell phone (724-594-4073). This will be the absolute best 
way to get hold of me as I have my phone on me all the time. Please call me and let’s set up a time that we can 
get together and talk about what the Lord is doing with us and through us. 

PTL (Praise the Lord), 
Pastor Justin Judy 

Trinity Tempo 
July 2014 

www.tumctrafford.org tumc407@verizon.net 412.373.0835 

 



 

Please pray for… 
Jim Aubele 
Patty Aubele 
Lois Brown (Denise Camp’s 

mother)  
Dorothy Caruso and caregivers  
Fred Cuttler 
Beecher and Kay Dale 
Pam Derby (daughter of Joan and Bill Vowler) 
Ruth Diffenderfer (friend of Jane Pogue) 
Brandon Dulemba 
Sue Fanty 
Carol and David Grubb 
Joan Gruber (friend of Jane Pogue) 
Joan Hartley 
Family and friends of Margaret Kadylak (friend of 

Kay Meadowcroft 
Matt Knopf 
Jo Ann Kubit (Danielle Mallik’s mother) 
Mark L (co-worker of Gary Peters) 
Holly Marto (friend of Donna Race) 
Dora Morgan (friend of Kay Dale) 
Tiz Pioth 
Vicki Stokes 
Nancy Swick 
Bill Vowler 
David Walter (Peg Whitfield’s older son) 
Bud Weyant (brother-in-law of Lloyd and Marjorie 

Myers) 
Peg Whitfield 
Peggy Whitfield 
Todd Williams (brother of Rev. Williams) 
James and Florence Loretta Yobst (Danielle 

Mallik’s grandparents) 

Planning 

Meeting 

The annual Ad-
Council Planning 
Meeting will take 
place on Saturday, August 9. We start the day with a 
light breakfast at 8:45 AM. The meeting will begin 
promptly at 9:30 AM. All members should plan to 
attend. 

Pastor Justin and the Ad-Council welcome 
everyone’s input. If you would like to comment on 
plans for next year, please speak with Nick Mallik. 

Trustees News
  

(by Kris Peters) 

Thank you to all who 
attended the 
parsonage open house 
last month, braving 
another June storm. 
Special thanks to Roger 
VanRyn and Bob Casper for 
painting; to Larry Mallik, Bob Lovre, Ernie 
Keefer and Gary Peters for installing the new French 
doors; to Jim Bentley for changing the light fixtures 
and to Jane Pogue. All in all, the parsonage is ready 
for our new pastor and his family. 

Thanks for everyone who has helped with the 
memorial garden this year. 

Church Picnic 
Mark your calendars now for 
the annual church picnic 
at Jane Pogue’s home 
on Friday, August 8, 
2014. We will have a 
chance to picnic with 
our new pastor, 
Justin, and his family, besides having a great 
evening of food and fellowship. We will have our 
annual trivia contests, corn toss games, horse shoes, 
and the hot tub and TV. There will be a variety of 
games for the kids, too! If you have any games you 
want to bring, we would love to have them! Don’t 
forget, anyone who would like to relax those tired 
muscles in the hot tub while watching TV is more 
than welcome! 

Put it on your calendar now, and keep that date 
open. There will be a covered dish signup sheet in 
the vestibule in a few weeks. See you then! 

Shepherd’s Spring Trip 
The children and the adults had a wonderful 
experience at Shepherd’s Spring Heifer Global 
Village in June. Look for details and photos in the 
August issue of Trinity Tempo. 

Thank you to Les Race, Bill Jones and Stephanie 
Judy for driving. 



 

Reminders 

STEWARDSHIP 
Please remember to close all 
windows that you opened during 

your meeting or event. Remember to turn off the 
lights and lock the doors as you leave. 

TEMPO DEADLINE 
Articles for the August issue are due on Monday, 
July 21. Please a) leave them in the Tempo bin in the 
vestibule, b) turn them in to the church office or c) 
email articles to tumc407@verizon.net. 

SUMMER SUNDAYS 
Summer brings hot weather, sunshine, vacations 
and lots of activities. This summer, please remember 
Trinity UMC. If you plan to miss some worship 
services please don’t miss your regular tithe and 
offering. Ask a friend or relative to bring it with them 
or mail it to the church office. 

July Calendar 
JULY 1-5 
Tuesday, 1st   10:00 AM Crafts 

Friday, 4th   Church office closed 

 
JULY 6-12 
Sunday, 6th   10:00 AM Worship and 

Holy Communion 

Tuesday, 8th   10:00 AM Crafts 

 
JULY 13-19 
Sunday, 13th 10:00 AM Worship followed  

 by Healing Service 

Tuesday, 15th 10:00 AM Crafts 

 
JULY 20-26 
Sunday, 20th  10:00 AM Worship 

Monday, 21st  Tempo Deadline 

Tuesday, 22nd 10:00 AM Crafts 

Wednesday, 23rd 7:30 PM PPRC Meeting 

 
JULY 27-31 
Sunday, 27th 10:00 AM Worship 

Tuesday, 29th  10:00 AM Crafts 

  

 

 

July Birthdays 
2nd Paige Johnson 

3rd Stewart Owens 

7th Danielle Mallik 

9th Peg Whitfield 

11th Margaret Plecenik 

13th Whitney Keller 

14th Jenna Beam 

15th Bryan Messina 

23rd Kim Copeland 

25th Sharren Breakey 

26th Mary Ann Casper 

27th Bailey Boehm 

Hope Conlogue 

28th Vince Zigarovich 

31st Dorothy Henry  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July Anniversaries 
3rd Lynn & Joe Antoon 

9th Sue & Tom Fanty 

14th Christie & Frank Armao 

26th Rita & Dan Farrell 

28th Cindy & John Graw 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


